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Ebony
We've all searched for that special someone, a person who we believe
is our soul mate. Some of us are blessed, and we find that person, the
one who seems to complete us. The sad reality is most of us are taken
on loves emotional roller coaster time after time, we lay our hearts
on the line, leaving our emotions exposed, bleeding, battered,
bruised, and broken. We use whatever emotional strength we have left,
as we try to prepare for the storm of loves heartache, that we know is
headed our way. No matter how hard we struggle to move out of its
path, most of the time we are left to deal with the destructive
aftermath of a love lost. We opened our souls, only to be faced once
more with the awful realization that the elusive thing called love has
evaded us again. We mourn its lost. For a brief moment in time our
souls and hearts had melded with another's, only to watch as love
slipped away into the abyss once more, leaving behind a shell of a
person, an emotional wreck, left all alone. We try to gather the
tattered pieces of our lives, and start the massive reconstruction of
putting our broken hearts and souls back together. The sad truth, it
is at those times in our lives we tend to throw or leap into a hole of
self-destruction. We opened our hearts and soul, only to find out that
once again we have not connected the way we wanted. The problem is
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Love has to be taken on faith. Love is elusive, we can't touch it, we
can't hold it in our hands, instead, we must trust our hearts. Love is
just a word and love don't love nobody without it being attached to
our spirits. Without that, all we have is a Semblance of Love. Rita
Jones. Our lady red. In this tale of hit or miss love she was a loving
wife and good mother. She loved her husband, but he loved the
trappings of life more than he seemed to love her. She wanted freedom,
the freedom to express herself. The freedom to love the way she wanted
and to be loved how she wanted, she prayed to God for this. All I can
say is, be careful what you pray for. You might just get it. Jeffery
Carson. Arrogant playboy, or a man. He was trapped in bad childhood
memories. What would it take for him to grow up? Lessons in love were
painful, but living in the past, stuck in your own muck is even worse.
He had to break free. Could he lower his standard long enough to be
happy, or would his continued arrogance cause him to lose out on love.
William Beasley. Great Pastor, Great Husband. Could a lapse in
judgement and the world wide web lay him low, or would it open his
eyes to what was really important in his life beside his God. In this
life we must lean on those who are closest to us, and call on God for
the strength to hold us up. Ms. Goodlove=Cougar. Will her untamed and
animalistic sexuality cause her to lose out, not just on love, but on
life as well. Can she be tamed by the good woman that lay dormant
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inside of her. Melinda Ann Brown? Brandon. Boy genius. or man trapped
in a boy's body. There is a saying that, you can learn something new
every day. When it came to Brandon, what could you teach him that he
didn't already know.

Death in Venice, (and Two Other Stories).
Amazing Adult Coloring Book, Beautiful Designs, Patterns and
Quotes to Calm
EBONY is the flagship magazine of Johnson Publishing. Founded in 1945
by John H. Johnson, it still maintains the highest global circulation
of any African American-focused magazine.

Their Eyes Were Watching God
Arianna 'Ari' Williams thought she experienced the depths of true love
until the man of her dreams dismissed her with no explanation.
Heartbroken and humiliated, she found herself changing the course of
her life and picking up the pieces of her shattered heart. Now four
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years later, she has a successful career, amazing friends, and a young
son with crystal blue eyes that reminds her every day of the love she
imagined. Emotionally she has moved on but the wounds never healed.
Reed Matthews has it all. Playing professional football was always his
dream. Being one of the most successful wide receivers in the league
comes with money, fame, and all the women he wants. Even with all his
wishes coming true, he never stops thinking of the one woman that
owned his soul four years ago. A chance encounter brings Reed to the
realization that Ari Williams not only hid a life changing secret from
him, but also things weren't as they seemed all those years ago. He's
determined to get her back and build their lives together. When the
truth behind their deception is revealed- friendships are tested,
families are torn apart, and the one person behind it all is
relentless. Can Reed protect those he loves and build the future he
dreamed of? *Due to graphic language and explicit sexual situations,
this book is recommended for readers 18+

Di
Louise de la Valliere, Or, the Love of Bragelonne
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In this popular bestselling book (with more than 500,000 copies sold),
Gary Thomas uncovers how your marriage can become a doorway to a
closer walk with God and each other. Happy is good. But holy is
better. Your marriage is more than a sacred covenant with another
person. It is a spiritual discipline designed to help you know God
better, trust him more fully, and love him more deeply. What if God’s
primary intent for your marriage isn’t to make you happy . . . but
holy? Sacred Marriage doesn't just offer techniques to make a marriage
happier. It does contain practical tools, but what married Christians
most need is help in becoming holier husbands and wives. Sacred
Marriage offers that help with insights from Scripture, church
history, time tested wisdom from Christian classics, and examples from
today's marriages. Sacred Marriage reveals how marriage trains us to
love God and others well, how it exposes sin and makes us more aware
of God's presence, how good marriages foster good prayer, how married
sex feeds the spiritual life, and more. The revised edition of Sacred
Marriage takes into account the ways men's and women's roles have
expanded since the book was first written. It has been streamlined to
be a faster read without losing the depth that so many readers have
valued. Sacred Marriage uncovers the mystery of God’s overarching
purpose. This book may very well alter profoundly the contours of your
marriage. It will most certainly change you. Because whether it is
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delightful or difficult, your marriage can become a doorway to a
closer walk with God, and to a spiritual integrity that, like salt,
seasons the world around you with the savor of Christ. Also available:
Sacred Marriage gift edition, small group video study and study guide,
Spanish edition, and more.

Pistols & Pain
Samuel Rothchild lives life as a mercenary. King James requests he
marry Lady Elizabeth Sabrina Blackstone after the death of her father.
King James does not intend to allow her disloyal brothers to return
and claim inheritance. Believing the king offers him a dream, Samuel
agrees to take on the task. Lady Elizabeth Blackstone does not
understand how the king can ask her to marry someone she never met.
With the loss of her father, she desires to be with the family that
remains. She plots to join them and plans to abandon wealth and title.
Samuel and Lady Elizabeth strive through other people's desires while
attempting to fulfill their own.

Video Series Love and Respect Workbook
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Follow Suzanne as she opens her heart to God in a whole new way, and
takes you along for the journey. Learn why a one month experiment of
waking each morning and turning to God first, turned into a neverending lifestyle change. See how it influenced every area of her life:
from how she loved her husband, to how she parented her children, to
how she viewed everyone she met throughout her day. Be encouraged to
become true friends with God yourself, and watch as knowing Him on
this level changes everything.

Godey's Lady's Book
EXcapades is a touching love story about second chances. When her
husband suddenly moves out to begin a new life with a younger woman,
Lila's world is shattered. She never dreamed she'd manage her empty
nest without him. For so many years, Lila has put the needs of others
ahead of her own, but with her daughter now in college, she realizes
it's time to focus on herself. She eagerly embarks on a journey of
self-discovery. But is it too late? When a handsome man from her past
breezes back into her life and encourages her to have fun again, Lila
is startled. Her college boyfriend-her first true love-wants to
rekindle the magic they once shared, their passion for life and
adventure. At the same time, he awakens her hidden desires. But can
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she trust him? He believes he has learned from his mistakes, and he
insists his years in the military have made him an admirable man. Even
if he is all he claims, will her devastating secret stand in the way
of their happiness? Share her journey as Lila rediscovers how to live
and love even in the shadow of uncertainty. Total length: 70443 words
Adult content warning: explicit love scenes

Love and Respect
A live conference workbook and 10 week study guide.

La Huera
You can go after the job you want—and get it! You can take the job you
have—and improve it! You can take any situation—and make it work for
you! Dale Carnegie’s rock-solid, time-tested advice has carried
countless people up the ladder of success in their business and
personal lives. One of the most groundbreaking and timeless
bestsellers of all time, How to Win Friends & Influence People will
teach you: -Six ways to make people like you -Twelve ways to win
people to your way of thinking -Nine ways to change people without
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arousing resentment And much more! Achieve your maximum potential—a
must-read for the twenty-first century with more than 15 million
copies sold!

Hearst's International
The Westminster and Foreign Quarterly Review
Love and Respect in the Family
Marco 'Deuce' Carter is a 28 year old self-made boss in his own right.
Reigning from the Southside of the A, he has nothing but the world as
his oyster. Ladies love him and men fear and respect him but that's
not what Deuce wanted. He wanted nothing more than to stack his money
and find a chick that was worthy of his love, however when you are
mending a broken heart & handling business in the streets love isn't
the easiest thing to come by. 27 year old Ebony White is an accountant
that just so happens to love what she does. With an ex behind her, the
Georgia peach is focused on what matters the most which is her
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happiness. Ebony now has this new found freedom and feels as though
she can do whatever she wants and will stop at nothing until she's at
the top. Love was the furthest thing from her mind until she bumps
into the infamous Deuce. Both Deuce & Ebony have a lot to learn when
it comes to this game of love. From just a brief encounter they are
left with each other's names etched on their hearts but does that mean
their fate is sealed? Find out the answer in this gritty novel about
Pistols & Pain while someone is praying for that undeniable love.

Love and Respect for a Lifetime: Gift Book
Summary of Love & Respect: The Love She Most Desires; The
Babaji Nagaraj - Who Is Mataji?
At twenty-three, Wendy Shalit punctured conventional wisdom with A
Return to Modesty, arguing that our hope for true lasting love is not
a problem to be fixed but rather a wonderful instinct that forms the
basis for civilization. Now, in Girls Gone Mild, the brilliantly
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outspoken author investigates an emerging new movement. Despite nearlynaked teen models posing seductively to sell us practically
everything, and the proliferation of homemade sex tapes as star-making
vehicles, a youth-led rebellion is already changing course. In Seattle
and Pittsburgh, teenage girls protest against companies that sell
sleazy clothing. Online, a nineteen-year-old describes her struggles
with her mother, who she feels is pressuring her to lose her
virginity. In a small town outside Philadelphia, an eleventh-grade
girl, upset over a “dirty book” read aloud in English class, takes her
case to the school board. These are not your mother’s rebels. In an
age where pornography is mainstream, teen clothing seems stripperpatented, and “experts” recommend that we learn to be emotionally
detached about sex, a key (and callously) targeted audience–girls–is
fed up. Drawing on numerous studies and interviews, Shalit makes the
case that today’s virulent “bad girl” mindset most truly oppresses
young women. Nowadays, as even the youngest teenage girls feel the
pressure to become cold sex sirens, put their bodies on public
display, and suppress their feelings in order to feel accepted and
(temporarily) loved, many young women are realizing that “friends with
benefits” are often anything but. And as these girls speak for
themselves, we see that what is expected of them turns out to be very
different from what is in their own hearts. Shalit reveals how the
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media, one’s peers, and even parents can undermine girls’ quests for
their authentic selves, details the problems of sex without intimacy,
and explains what it means to break from the herd mentality and choose
integrity over popularity. Written with sincerity and upbeat humor,
Girls Gone Mild rescues the good girl from the realm of mythology and
old manners guides to show that today’s version is the real rebel: She
is not “people pleasing” or repressed; she is simply reclaiming her
individuality. These empowering stories are sure to be an inspiration
to teenagers and parents alike.

Sacred Marriage
Based upon Ephesians 5:33 and extensive biblical and psychological
research, Dr. Emerson Eggerichs reveals the power of unconditional
love and unconditional respect and how husbands and wives can reap the
benefits of marriage that God intended.

I Love You to the Moon
A Revolutionary Solution to the #1 Marriage Problem Why does
communication between couples remain the number one marriage issue?
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“Because,” says Dr. Emerson Eggerichs, “most spouses don’t know that
they speak two different languages. They are sending each other
messages in ‘code,’ but they won’t crack that code until they see that
she listens to hear the language of love and he listens to hear the
language of respect.” Dr. Eggerichs’ best-selling book, Love &
Respect, launched a revolution in how couples relate to each other. In
The Language of Love & Respect, he presents a practical, step-by-step
approach for how husbands and wives can learn to speak each other’s
distinctly different language—respect for him, love for her. The
result is mutual understanding and a successful, happy marriage.
Previously released as Cracking the Communication Code

CU Love & Respect Book & Workbook 2 in 1
Romeo and Juliet
This is a book that any loved one can read to a young child to let
them know how much they are loved. Born out of a Mother's love for her
child, this book will bless both the reader and the child with its
simple, poetic lullaby.
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To Show His Love
When Lucy Hunt is informed by her boss she will be accompanying him on
a weekend long conference; she wonders how she will be able to keep
her thoughts on her work. Vivid dreams of all the things she would
like to do to Mr Casey have given her many sleepless nights. A weekend
in his company sounds like heavenly torture. Blake Casey is all
business and no play. Could his shy and bashful PA be the one to
change all that in just a weekend? When the company goes Out on
Business, fantasies are experienced, stockings are worn and suits are
torn apart. Let Casey advertising company give you a pitch you won't
want to forget.

The Language of Love and Respect
Amazing Adult Coloring BookEnter the world of creativity as you
unlockthe beautiful designs, patterns and quotes inside. This book is
designed to relax you as you unleashyour inner artistic abilities.
Inside you will find over 120 coloring pages filled with cheerful
images and quotes to generate good feelings and create positive
energy. Each page is one sided so color won't bleed through to a
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picture on the other side. Lots of pictures to keep you busy for a
long time.

The Semblance of Love
Jane finds love easily for everyone but herself. Owning the highly
successful dating agency, Love Games, she excels in finding the
perfect match for every client. Her dedication is unstoppable, or so
she thinks A run of bad decisions will leave Jane's business crumbling
before her eyes. With no way of stopping her empire from falling down
around her, Jane is confronted with some harsh decisions. Falling for
her client, the charming Andrew Blake, Jane soon realises she is in
deep with no plausible way out. Little does she know that Andrew is
the key to re-building her business and her faith in love. Will Jane
have the courage to let him? Will Andrew be able to let go of the past
in order to move to a brighter future? Jane's best friend Libby seems
to have it all, steady income, amazing friends and a long term
boyfriend, but after an argument with Jane she is left questioning
everything. Setting the wheels in motion in an underhand plot to chase
her dream job leaves her with some difficult choices along the way.
Will she be able to let go of everything she has achieved in order to
obtain everything she believes she wants? Contains explicit adult
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content.

The Love and Respect Experience
A New York Times best-selling marriage book making a difference! More
than one million copies sold! Based on over three decades of
counseling, as well as scientific and biblical research, Dr. Emerson
Eggerichs and his wife, Sarah, have already taken the Love & Respect
message across America and are changing the way couples talk to, think
about, and treat each other. What do you want for your marriage? Want
some peace? Want to feel close? Want to feel valued? Want to
experience marriage the way God intended? Then why not try some Love
and Respect. A wife has one driving need?to feel loved. When that need
is met, she is happy. A husband has one driving need?to feel
respected. When that need is met, he is happy. When either of these
needs isn’t met, things get crazy. Love & Respect reveals why spouses
react negatively to each other, and how they can deal with such
conflict quickly, easily, and biblically. What readers say about Love
& Respect “I’ve been married 35 years and have not heard this taught.”
“This is the key that I have been missing.” “You connected all the
dots for me.” “As a counselor, I have never been so excited about any
material.” “You’re on to something huge here.” Partner Love & Respect
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with the Love & Respect Workbook for Couples, Individuals, and Groups
for an added experience. Love & Respect is also available in Spanish,
Amor y Respeto.

Cracking the Communication Code
Wives who choose to follow Ephesians 5:33-"and the wife shall respect
her husband"-make a dramatic impact on their marriages. But many
married women struggle with the concept of respecting their husbands.
What does respect actually look like? Why should wives respect their
husbands? Shouldn't they have to earn it? The Respect Dare is a fortyday guide that will take away the confusion. Utilizing a unique and
proven experiential training method, the reader develops a more
intimate connection with her husband and God by doing a series of
dares. The book is filled with stories of struggle and success, and
many practical applications of respect that have dramatically impacted
marriages. This book is for women who want to understand the biblical
model for healthy marriages reconcile the Bible's teaching about
respect in marriage with a culture that values something completely
different enjoy stronger marriages and stronger families
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Girls Gone Mild
When you touch your spouseÆs deepest need, something good almost
always happens! Based on three decades of counseling and research, Dr.
Emerson Eggerichs leads couples through the intricacies of a marriage
built on Love and Respect. He explores the differences in men and
women and how a husbandÆs need for respect can be balanced by a wifeÆs
need for love. When these needs are mutually recognized and made a
priority, a fulfilling and meaningful marriage will be the inevitable
result. Love and Respect for a Lifetime makes the ideal gift: ItÆs all
color, photo-filled design makes it inviting for couples to look at
together. It is a compilation of Dr. Eggerichs best Love & Respect
tips: a quick and easy read that proves enticing to a spouse that
might be apprehensive of working through an entire study or book. ItÆs
engaging message validates the core needs of each spouse and gives a
message of hope, encouragement and practical time-tested solutions for
every marriage rather than focusing on placing blame or judging. ItÆs
ideal as a gift for dating or engaged couples, as well as a wedding or
anniversary gift. ItÆs elegant design invites the recipients to open,
read it together and leave out as a display for others to take a
closer look at what it means to love her and to respect him.
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Excapades
Based upon Ephesians 5:33 and extensive biblical and psychological
research, Dr. Emerson Eggerichs reveals the power of unconditional
love and unconditional respect and how husbands and wives can reap the
benefits of marriage that God intended. **Also includes the
Workbook.**

Hope Returns
An in-depth study of the vital principles from the best-selling
Cracking the Communication Code now in workbook form. Communication
between couples has been dissected in thousands of books and articles,
so why does it remain the number one marriage problem? "Because," says
Dr. Emerson Eggerichs, "most spouses don't know that they speak two
different languages. They are sending each other messages in 'code,'
but they won't crack that code until they see that she listens to hear
the language of love and he listens to hear the language of respect."
Dr. Eggerichs' best-selling book, Love and Respect, launched a
revolution in how couples relate to each other. Now with the Cracking
the Communication Code companion workbook, the message of this
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hardcover trade book can be studied and applied whether for a group or
for individual couples. The result will be better communication,
mutual understanding, and a successful godly marriage.

With Loyalty Came Love
Their Eyes Were Watching God is a 1937 novel by African-American
writer Zora Neale Hurston. It is considered a classic of the Harlem
Renaissance of the 1920s, and it is likely Hurston's best known work.

How To Win Friends and Influence People
You Deserve a Better Love 2
Children need love. Parents need respect. It is as simple and complex
as that! When frustrated with an unresponsive child, a parent doesn’t
declare, “You don’t love me.” Instead the parent asserts, “You are
being disrespectful right now.” A parent needs to feel respected,
especially during conflicts. When upset a child does not whine, “You
don’t respect me.” Instead, a child pouts, “You don’t love me.” A
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child needs to feel loved, especially during disputes. But here’s the
rub: An unloved child (or teen) negatively reacts in a way that feels
disrespectful to a parent. A disrespected parent negatively reacts in
a way that feels unloving to the child. This dynamic gives birth to
the FAMILY CRAZY CYCLE. So how is one to break out of this cycle? Bestselling author Emerson Eggerichs has studied the family dynamic for
more than 30 years, having his Ph.D. in Child and Family Ecology. As a
senior pastor for nearly two decades, Eggerichs builds on a foundation
of strong biblical principles, walking the reader through an entirely
new way to approach the family dynamic. For instance, God reveals ways
to defuse the craziness with our children from preschooler to teen,
plus how to motivate them to obey and how to deal with them when they
don’t. In the Bible, God has spoken specifically to parents on how to
parent. This book is about that revelation.

The Unwelcome Child; Or, The Crime of an Undesigned and
Undesired Maternity
Gina and David just got through one hurdle, and now here life comes
with another. Kailie is barely six months old, Gina is in her final
semester of school and David wants her to move across the country? How
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can she leave her mother? What about Bernadette? Can she really live
without her girls? So many questions, and not enough answers, but time
is running out. In addition to Gina's life-altering situation,
conflicts are arising with Melanie and Keisha's families as well.
Follow this finale to a series you'll never forget, as Gina and David
learn love and respect.

Reed's Reckoning
Romeo and Juliet is a tragic play written early in the career of
William Shakespeare about two teenage "star-cross'd lovers" whose
untimely deaths ultimately unite their feuding households. It was
among Shakespeare's most popular plays during his lifetime and, along
with Hamlet, is one of his most frequently performed plays. Today, the
title characters are regarded as archetypal "young lovers". (From
Wikipedia)

Chasing Love
Anyone who says "you never get a second chance to make a first
impression" never counted on love's say in the matter. Single women
Page 23/31

Read Book Online Love Respect The Love She Most Desires The Respect
He Desperately Needs
often dream about the cute meet with Mr. Right. Everything will be
perfect-hair, make-up, nails, clothes-all presented with a dazzling
smile guaranteed to stop her hero dead in his tracks. But what if the
cute meet is not so cute? What if it's so embarrassing that bungeejumping dressed in a bacon-scented bikini above a swamp full of
alligators seem more appealing? Such is the premise for the romantic
comedy series, She Just Had to Meet Him When Exposed to Love Jane Doe
meets Alex King during a routine medical procedure that quickly
becomes anything but routine. When a secret about Jane's future is
revealed, can she shed her suspicions long enough to expose her soul
to the one who has stolen her heart?

Love and Respect Workbook
A Devotional Unlike Any Other! Through the millions of products sold
on Love & Respect, Emerson Eggerichs has transformed marriages around
the world with his biblically based approach to understanding the love
that she most desires and the respect that he desperately needs. Now,
in this long-awaited release, Emerson has created an experience for
couples that is effective, flexible and life-changing. To build this
couples devotional, Eggerichs has taken the top concerns that surfaced
in a survey of thousands of couples and has developed 52 devotionals
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around the three cycles that are at the heart of Love and Respect. On
one occasion the couple will be talking about how to stop the Crazy
Cycle or keep it at bay. The very next devotional will talk about a
concept built upon the Rewarded Cycle, which stresses the ultimate
purpose for marriage. And the next may have both people talking about
ways to use the Energizing Cycle in their efforts to love and respect
each other. Some may ask, “Why 52 and not 365, like other couples
devotionals I have seen?” The author’s research shows that married
couples don’t want to deal with that much material, that often.
Therefore, the specific devotionals, which can be done weekly or at
any chosen pace, are specifically guided to what couples say they most
need. And this is a husband-friendly devotional, having been written
and designed in such a way that the husband can feel comfortable in
the entire process. With this wealth of new material and video
devotionals available online to support the product, The Love &
Respect Experience will be indispensable to anyone wishing to better
their marital relationship.

The Respect Dare
After all the trials and tribulations Brellea had to endure alone, has
she finally found a way to keep her head high and her mind focused on
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the things that matter? Now facing the biggest heartache of possibly
losing her mother and the disappearance of her brother, Bryce, she
still manages to keep it together. With her no-good ex now out of the
way Ethan, the cold-hearted street gangster is slowly but surely
making his way into her heart. It's possible things will work out in
her favor, after all. Maybe she will get the love she deserves, maybe
not. Will Ethan be able to open his heart and promise to be with sweet
and loving Bellea after vowing to never fall in love, or will she be
just another lady on his hit list? Meanwhile Raven may have finally
got the peace of mind she deserves with her horrific past slowly
making it's way behind her. Rae is finally seeing a better light in
her path, maybe even a better future. Possibly falling in love
herself, things are looking up for her, maybe she can live happily
ever after or will some of her actions come back to haunt her?
Continue on this rocky journey with Brellea and Raven to see if love
conquers all or will more unforeseen events tear what they've worked
so hard to build, apart. Will these two best friends finally get the
the life they really deserve? A love that endures and forsakes all?
Will they finally live happily ever after and see what it means to
Deserve a Better Love.

Out on Business
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On the heels of her mother's death, Hope Logan reluctantly returned to
her grandparents' home place in search of a journal that revealed
explosive crimes and atrocities of the past that had haunted her
grandma for nearly sixty-five years. Bitterness, unforgiveness, and
anger consumed her as she set out to solve the mystery that surrounded
her grandma's life. The dark evil secret that was contained in the
journal only deepened her resentment of God. Because of her quest, she
came in contact with many strong believers, especially a handsome
young pastor and three senior citizens. In that small town in the
foothills of the mountains of North Carolina, Hope's bitterness,
unforgiveness, and anger slowly began to fade in the light of the
strong faith of the young pastor and three senior citizens. She
discovered the true meaning of faith and hope in Christ in the midst
of adversity. Carolyn Digh Griffin, a native North Carolinian, resides
in Waxhaw, North Carolina, with her husband, Hoyle. She is retired
from Union County Public Schools where she was an Administrative
Assistant to the Assistant Superintendent. She has two daughters and
four grandchildren who also reside in the Old North State.

Exposed to Love
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Shakti Power! - Mataji is Babaji's feminine polarity - She is there to
connect you with a stream of kindness, love, respect and connectedness
with those around you - She dissolves separation and creates bridges
between individuals - She floods you with bliss and compassion - She
triggers streams of infinite joy, delight and pleasure in your
existence - She embraces all aspects of your being and opens the
powerful creative channels that want to be unleash in you - In this
short book, I give you a few core concepts and a simple direct
techniques to connect with her energy.

For My Good
Evelyn's life changed the moment Henry walked into the restaurant. The
splash of salsa on her greased stained apron could not distract him
from her beauty. Unfortunately Evelyn was engaged to Afton. They dated
four years and marriage seemed the next step. The wedding was just
three weeks away. Her knees buckled beneath her as Henry came close.
It was a feeling she never felt before. Now she knew she was in love,
but it was not with Afton. My novel, la Huera, is the story of a young
Hispanic girl who grew up ?between the cultures? in a small copper
mining town in Arizona. It was during the Depression and later World
War II that Evelyn found hope in family, friends and her faith. But
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what she learned would not prepare her for the challenges she was yet
to face. In her small town, she received love and security but it was
in the big city, through pain and loss, that she discovered her reason
for living.
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